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Asst. Prof. Nohreen Ethel Manipol of the U.P. Los BaÃ±os presented the 

roadmap for processed pork in the Phils. The Hall was filled to the rim 

for this Face-to-Face Affair. At my table were Mr. Dizon, Cora 

Curay/SCMAP past Pres., Florence M. Sevilla/Agri Specialist of the 

Embassy of the United States of America and Sherwin Choi/Pres. of the 

Meat Importers & Traders Association (MITA).
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